
Fall 2018 
“We are called to restore the purity and integrity of The Holy Mother 
Church by becoming saints and acting as examples to the world. Then, as in 
the early Church, the world may pause and pay attention to the Christians, 
inspired by their integrity, generosity and holiness, so different from the 
grasping selfishness of the Culture of Death.” 
 
Fr. Shenan Boquet  

Dear Family, Friends and Community, 

 Greetings from The Little Flower Maternity Home!  We have had a summer full of babies 
and adventures!  We had 3 new babies born in July and August!  We also celebrated 1st birthdays 
for two of our babies born last August!  In the past month we have taken multiple day trip adven-
tures with the current mothers.  We have seen many beautiful parts of Colorado and even ven-
tured up to Wyoming one Sunday!  These little adventures have given us an opportunity to bond in 
sisterhood and community!  It’s a reminder that life is an adventure filled with many unexpected 
surprises.  The Little Flower mothers know this more than most because each one of them faced 
an unexpected pregnancy full of uncertainty and unknowns.  Being a mother is certainly an ad-
venture in itself filled with many unexpected surprises.  We see daily how God does indeed have a 
plan for each mother and for each one of us!  Being open to the will of God is not easy, but it is up 
to us in total freedom, to be open to go on the adventure that God has planned for us!   

Sara Moran, Founder 

Little Flower  

Adventures... 



PO Box 270181 Louisville, CO 80027 
(720) 609-2934 

www.littleflowermaternity.org 

The	Knights	of	Columbus,	Longmont	Council	#1313	and	St.	John	the	
Baptist	Council	#14898,	invite	you,	to	join	us	for	the	25th	annual	Long-
mont	“Life	Chain”	on	Sunday,	October	7th,	2018.	

“Life	Chain	is	a	peaceful	and	prayerful	public	witness	of	pro-life	Ameri-
cans	standing	for	one	hour	praying	for	our	nation	and	for	an	end	to	
abortion.	It	is	a	visual	statement	of	solidarity	by	the	Christian	commu-
nity	that	abortion	kills	children	and	that	the	Church	supports	the	sanc-
tity	of	human	life	from	the	moment	of	conception”	–	(Life	Chain	web-
site:	www.LifeChain.net)	

The	Longmont	Life	Chain,	one	small	link	in	a	coordinated	national	
chain	of	peaceful,	prayerful	protests,	will	be	held	on	Sunday,	October	
7th,	from	2:00-3:00	p.m.	at	the	intersection	of	Hover	and	Nelson	Roads.	
Signs	will	be	provided.	We	want	to	stress	that	this	is	a	peaceful,	prayer-
ful	protest;	no	laws	will	be	broken.	Our	purpose	is	to	promote	public	
awareness	of	the	tragedy	of	abortion.	

For	the	past	twenty-four	years,	the	Longmont	Life	Chain	has	been	
blessed	by	growing	numbers	of	participants.	Can	you	help	bring	more	
presence	and	prayer	to	this	powerful,	prayerful	event?	Please	join	us	in	
standing	up	for	LIFE.	

 Newborn Diapers 

 Size 3 Diapers 

 Baby Wipes 

 Baby Receiving Blankets 

 Toddler Car Seat 

 Paper Towel & Toilet Paper 

 Grocery Store Gift Cards 

 Restaurant Gift Cards 

 Reliable Vehicle Donation 

Baby Sienna Elise  

Born: August 10th 2018 

Upcoming  

Service  

Saturdays 

October 27th 

November 17th 

December 15th 

10am-3pm 


